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What’s In This Issue:
The April Video - Learning About LiPo Batteries:

Part 3 by Ken Myers - April Midwest Meeting Notes -
April Show and Tell- Upcoming Events

The April Video

	

 The April Aviation video was about 
jets of the Luftwaffe.  It included 
information about operational and 
proposed models.  It was extremely 
interesting, and bit scary, had they 
succeeded!

Learning About LiPo Batteries:
Part 3

A Presentation by Ken Myers

	

 Ken’s full presentation, parts 1, 2, and 
3 are online at
http://www.theampeer.org/Learning-LiPo/
Learning-LiPo.html
	

 Part 3 of his “Learning About LiPo 
Batteries” investigation included a bit of 
LiPo history, where many of the use and 
care recommendations came from,  and 
why actual FACTS regarding almost all 
aspects of Lithium Polymer Pouch 
Batteries (LiPo Batteries) are difficult to 
come by.

The April Meeting

	

 Arthur Deane, started the meeting by 
asking members how they enjoyed and 
what they saw at the Toledo RC Expo.
	

 Dave Stacer, treasurer, noted that the 
Friends of the Field donations have 
continued to trickle in.
	

 Arthur Deane reminded the members 
that donations to the FOF fund are 
essential to our operating budget.
	

 Ken Myers noted that he has received 
the sanction from the AMA for the July 9 
and 10 Mid-America Electric Flies.
REMINDER: Always check the Web site 
for latest field use updates!

Show and Tell
	


	

 Ken Myers shared his FMS SuperEZ/
SuprEZ/Super EZ trainer that he will be 
using this flying season for student 
training.  He has a complete review of this 
plane in the March and April Ampeers.
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Helicopter Frequencies
21,27,29,39, 41

Sailplane Frequencies
11, 12



To change your email address contact Ken Myers at 
kmyersefo@mac.com

The 2016 membership application is available at the 
club Web site, 

http://www.midwestrcsociety.org, 
for downloading with the link on the homepage.

Upcoming Events:

May 4, Wednesday, MRCS 1st flying meeting of the 
year, 6 p.m. or earlier for the best parking spaces, bring 
your ‘stuff’ to fly. Flight training will be available.  Be 
sure to check the MRCS Web site for a possible date 
change due to the weather!

July 9 & 10, Sat. & Sun., 32nd Annual Mid-
America Electric Flies 
Flyer: http://theampeer.org/flyer.pdf
with full information.
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The Next Meeting:
Date: Wednesday, May 4, 2016

 Time: 6 p.m. 1st Flying Meeting of the year
Place: MRCS 7 Mile Rd. Flying Field

Ken Myers FMS SuperEZ Trainer
A 2 part, full review, can be found at:
http://theampeer.org/ampeer/ampmar16/
ampmar16.htm#SUPEREZ
and
http://theampeer.org/ampeer/ampapr16/
ampapr16.htm#SUPEREZ
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